
From: Kay Casey
To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: Lompoc Family YMCA City Council Meeting 7/21/20
Date: Friday, July 17, 2020 10:40:00 AM

Stacey;
Please read the following into the meeting during the Public Comment period.  Many thanks, Kay
 
Mayor Osborne & Council Members;
“As you are aware our YMCA, a non-profit,  has been a tremendous value to our community and
serving thousands in its mission.  We have enjoyed a good partnership with the City of Lompoc for
over 50 years.  Perhaps you may not be aware that we are currently leasing the building from the
City for $500.00 per month.  Since a precedent has already been established, we are asking that
Council reduce this amount to $1.00 per year, consistent with other non-profits, i.e. the Museum
and the Cypress Gallery. 
I hope we can count on your support.”
Respectfully,
Kay Casey
900 Clemens Way,
Lompoc
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